



The meeting was organized in Poitiers, LIAS. T, A, E, O, F, Na, Ni were present.

1. ANR's feedback

- 3 reports are due (t0+18, +30 and final report); the other deliveries listed on the project can be skipped if they're not vital for the project (typically the reports).
- The budget is more flexible than first expected, the total amount remains the same but we have some flexibility.
- It is possible to finance people who are not in the ANR, **even people abroad**.
- The people in charge of our ANR are:
 - For the scientific part: JAFARI Kian, kian.jafari@agencerecherche.fr
 - For the administrative part: LISTOIR, Nathalie nathalie.listoir@agencerecherche.fr
- These people are often replaced but it is important to give them regular feedback of our project.
- Don't forget to mention the ANR in any publication related to this work. It is important to mention the project name and alias: MSDOS: ANR-13-BS03-0005

2. Project planning

- **The next meeting is scheduled either for 19 June or 1 July**, preferably 1 July.
- The ANR doesn't ask anymore for a t0+6 report, but it is good to prepare a draft of what's been done. Several meetings are already planned between T and A. F. will also visit Poitiers in March.

3. Summary of the principal tasks

- O, A, and Ni, introduced the 3 main tasks (1. based on Lyapunov theory, 2. based on S-procedure, 3. based on algebraic tools).
- I will put the articles we introduced somewhere on the website or in dropbox.

4. Website

- For the time being, the website can be found at this address: <http://www.lias-lab.fr/perso/nimayeganeifar/doku.php?id=welcome>
- This address should change in the coming month, I'll let you know. You all have a login (first name) and password (first name). Once you're logged in, you will be able to edit the pages. The language is based on the wiki language (examples are given) and it is possible to write in tex.

5. Miscellaneous

- We discussed the possibility **to organize a workshop** in the coming years. There is a special institution near Marseille where we can ask for a grant to organize such a workshop. This point will be discussed during the next meeting.
- A **dropbox** account should soon be created in order to share our articles and such.
- A PhD candidate is preselected; we're still looking for a PostDoc candidate.

And may the umbrella power be with you!